
 
Looking back and moving forward: celebrating the 20th anniversary of the entry in to 
force of the Water Convention and its global opening 
 
Transboundary cooperation is a key element of the work of the International Commission for the 
Protection of the Rhine (ICPR). For more than 10 years, the ICPR and the UNECE Water Convention 
are sharing their knowledge and experiences. The global opening of the Water Convention will 
bring a vast array of fields together, with many new experiences. I wish the UNECE Water 
Convention a wonderful start of its global opening. 
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